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Getting it vight
by working together

16 December 2016
Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter
Christmas Fair

Thank you for attending the School Christmas Fair, it was a great success and enjoyed
by all. Thank you to the PTA and staff for all their organisation.

Christmas Shop

The Christmas shop was run on Wednesday. It was a huge success and the children
really enjoyed picking Christmas gifts for their families. Many thanks to the PTA who
worked really hard on this.

Car Park Safety

EcoSchools . . . .
Silver Award I have had a number of parents voicing their concerns around safety in the school car

park and drivers not looking carefully when they are driving. Please take care if using
the car park as we have many children around the school grounds at drop off and pick
up times.

Carol Service

We had a lovely Carol Service this afternoon; if you were able to come along we hope
you really enjoyed it.

Christmas and New Year
We wish you a healthy, happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year.
New Term

Our new term for pupils starts on Wednesday 4t January 2017. We look forward to
seeing you then.

Yours Sincerely

/’D ,
(Fose Fron-

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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